Town Of Hollis
PLANNING BOARD
34 Town Farm Road
Hollis ME 04042
Phone (207)929-8552
Fax (207)929-3686

08 May 2013
Minutes of Meeting

Call to Order: The regular meeting of the Town of Hollis Planning Board was called to order at 7:02 PM
on Wednesday, May 08, 2013 at the community building in Hollis ME by Dave Goodwin, Chair.

Roll Call: David Goodwin, Victor Kirmes, Faith Plummer, Chris Roy, and Peter Gordon CEO.
Mr. Goodwin introduced the Planning Board’s new Secretary, Martha Turner.

Approval of Minutes: The review of the minutes of the 4/24 meeting and public hearing will be
postponed to the next meeting.

CEO Report: There is a pending permit request for an auto sales/service business on Cape Road. This
will be presented to the board at the next meeting, as a pre-application meeting. Deer Pond will coming
to the board in the fall for a CUP. Wild Acres will soon be submitting a request to build 2 houses, which
will be a change to the previously approved plan.

Old Business: None

New Business: None

Public Comment: None

Adjournment: Faith Plummer moved to adjourn the meeting. Motion seconded and carried.
Adjourned at 7:12 PM.

Minutes submitted by: Martha Turner



